
Subject: Thursday

From: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

Date: 6/7/2017 11:54 AM

To: "Thizy, Delphine C" <d.thizy@imperial.ac.uk>

CC: "James, Stephanie (FNIH) [T]" <sjames@fnih.org>

Hi Delphine,
      Although it was hard to hear many people, I did get useful information from the 
meeting. It sounds like
you are making very good progress —I know it is not smooth sailing—
      I’m not sure if it would be useful for me to join in on Thursday. If there are 
specific topics where you think I can
contribute, please let me know.
Fred

Thursday
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